TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF
THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

This petition of residents and visitors of Sulphur Creek on the North-West Coast of Tasmania draws to the attention of the House, the lack of
mobile phone coverage at Sulphur Creek and the difficulty this causes residents and business owners.

We therefore ask the House to consider allocating funding under the next round of the Liberal Coalition’s Mobile Phone Black Spot funding
programme to the Heybridge, Preservation Bay and Sulphur Creek community to ensure all residents and visitors have access to essential services.





